
Actions agreed by the Thanet Health and Wellbeing Partnership on Thursday, 7 November 2019

Agenda 
Item No

Topic Action Done by

Part A – Items considered in public

A2  Update on action points from the 
5/9/19 meeting

The terms of reference were agreed by the partnership.

The Partnership would receive presentation on the system wide support of 
Autism, the Canterbury Autism Pilot would form part of this presentation.  (Karen 
Sharpe to advise James Clapson of who to invite to the next meeting)

A general request was made by Cllr Whitehead to be emailed (cllr-
helen.whitehead@thanet.gov.uk) background information relating to work on 
autism.

Jess Mookherjee to receive information about TDC advertising screens. 
(Madeline Homer would follow this up with Penny Button)

The Partnership would receive an update on mapping of mental health services 
from Fay Hames/Alistair Lindsay (James Clapson to ask them to present at the 
next meeting)

KS&JC:
30/11/19

MH: 
30/11/19

JC: 
30/11/19

A3  Light Foot - Thanet Focussed 
presentation and group discussion  
(30 mins)

James Clapson to circulate the slides to all Partnership members and Thanet 
District Council Members.

Iain Anderson to forward details of the work carried out in Scotland to reduce 
smoking and drinking rates to Cllr Whitehead.

James Clapson to arrange with Iain Anderson to give the Partnership a 
demonstration of the Lightfoot System at a future meeting.

The Partnership wanted to investigate how hairdressers and barbers could 
encourage early prevention of falls and slips.  Madeline Homer to look into who 

JC: 
8/11/19

IA:
30/11/19

JC: 
31/12/19

MH: 
31/12/19
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could provide a report at a future meeting.

A4  Proposals to establish a Single 
Clinical Commissioning Group for 
Kent and Medway

Dr Peshen to arrange for the statement made by Caroline Selkirk at the CCG 
governing body meeting held on 6.11.2019 to be forwarded to Cllr Farrance (Cllr-
pauline.farrance@thanet.gov.uk).

AP: 
30/11/19


